
Stake Family File Names for Temple Ordinances 
The Oquirrh Mountain temple has recently established a new method for allowing patrons to submit family file cards to 
the temple that will enable members of the patrons' own stakes to complete the temple work when patrons are unable 
to complete the work on their own.  
 
With this new policy there are a few things all members need to know about:  
First, the temple requests that anyone who has names they would like to submit to the temple, will please give those 
name cards to representatives who have been trained in the proper protocol to ensure that things remain orderly. 
Currently, that means submitting names to Kay Hill in the 1st Ward (meeting in the Dixie Building): 801-949-8201; Nan 
Hill in the 2nd Ward (meeting in the Dixie Building): 801-671-9491; Liesl Thornley in the 6th Ward (meeting in the 
Westbrook Building): 801-966-8521; or Daniela Becerra in the Spanish branch (meeting in the Stake Center): 801-864-
2287. We encourage members to follow protocol, thus preventing cards from being lost, mislabeled, or misfiled 
 
Second, the temple has requested that each patron have no more than 10 family file cards in the drawer at a time, 
thus allowing all to have a chance to submit names, rather than having one or two patrons fill up the entire drawer. As 
soon as all ordinances have been completed and a card has been removed, another card can be submitted to replace 
it.  
 
Third, anytime members of the stake attend the temple without family file cards of their own, they are encouraged to 
perform work for cards from our stake drawer. To do so, simply ask a temple worker to help you locate our stake’s 
family file cards. The temple requests that members only take cards from their own stake; if there are no cards in the 
drawer for the ordinance you wish to perform, you may use temple names, as usual. Youth who wish to do work for 
family file cards in our stake can request a temple worker at the recommend desk to retrieve the names for them. When 
ordinances are completed, family file cards should be left at the temple for the submitter to retrieve as they wish.  
 
If there are any questions concerning this new policy, please email Kay Hill (kayhill@juno.com) or call (801-949-8201). 
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Second, the temple has requested that each patron have no more than 10 family file cards in the drawer at a time, 
thus allowing all to have a chance to submit names, rather than having one or two patrons fill up the entire drawer. As 
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Third, anytime members of the stake attend the temple without family file cards of their own, they are encouraged to 
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If there are any questions concerning this new policy, please email Kay Hill (kayhill@juno.com) or call (801-929-8201). 


